
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

September 1, 2020 

 

JOINT PUBLIC STATEMENT 

 

The Weston Board of Education and the Weston Teachers’ Association are pleased to announce 

that we have reached an agreement on a memorandum outlining our common understandings 

related to the reopening of school this fall. 

 

The Board of Education and the Administration have been committed to effective 

communication with the Association, the teachers it represents and the entire school community.  

In reaching this agreement, we confirmed that good communication between and among the 

Board of Education, the Administration and the Association is essential to our ongoing 

collaboration on these important issues.   

 

We, and the entire school community, have planned extensively for the reopening of schools.  

Detailed information about our planning efforts is available on the WPS COVID-19 Resource 

Webpage.  The Board and the Association join in our commitment to ensure that the Weston 

Public Schools have a healthy and safe opening for the new school year. 
 

 

Mr. Douglas Pregman     Dr. Anthony Pesco   

President, Weston Teachers’ Association  Chairperson, Weston Board of Education 

   

Weston Board of Education and Weston Teachers’ Association 

24 School Road 
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